MACKINAC COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS
Tuesday March 8, 2022

The Mackinac County Board of Commissioners held a Special Meeting on
Tuesday, March 8, 2022 in the Courthouse Annex, 100 S. Marley St., St.
Ignace, Michigan.

The meeting was called to order by Chair Lehrke at 4:32 pm.
The Pledge of Allegiance of the United States of America was recited.

Roll Call: Jim Hill, Craig Lehrke, Bucky McPhee, Mike Patrick, Paul Krause.

Purpose of this meeting was to discuss the outcome of the Equalization
Director interviews and make a decision on a candidate.

The board discussed in length about the 3 Equalization Director Candidates
and the outcome of the interviews. Commissioner Patrick spoke on some
concerns he had with some of the candidates. Commissioner Hill gave his
opinion on the candidates and would like to see Mike Gillett hired.
Commissioner Lehrke also had some discussion and stated his concerns.
Commissioner McPhee would like to see the Equalization Director in office full
time. Commissioner Krause would like the contract with the new Director be
short term with probationary period and have an employee review in a year to
go over any issues or concerns. The board will have Prosecutor Stuart Spencer
review the contract before it’s approved.

All members were in favor of hiring Mike Gillett.

The board will present their choice for the new Director at the next regular
board meeting on March 10, 2022 for final approval.

Chair Lehrke adjourned the meeting at 5:07 pm.

Hillary Vowell
County Clerk



